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I support the change to increase the land area for the farm to spread nutrients. Spreading on more
land will decrease the concentration of nutrients and allow for  the addition for the synthetic liners
to be added—all positive for the environment.
 
Susan Anglin
5985 S.W. Anglin Road
Bentonville, AR 72712
Phone:479-795-2147
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